
Court Operations Update

October 6th, 2024

Columbia County Courts will resume limited operations on Monday, October 7th 2024. The

clerk’s front counter will be staffed to advise the public as to the current status of the courts.

Chief Judge Sheryl Jolly and her colleagues will be available for emergency orders and other

critical situations.

While power was restored late last week, the clerk’s office and other judicial offices still lacked

internet access on Friday. We hope to have internet connectivity restored this weekend or early

next week, however, with at least a five-day backlog it will take time to resume normal

operations.

Your patience is appreciated as the majority of courthouse personnel also suffered significant

disruptions in their personal lives. Our community is resilient, we will continue to work until

recovery is complete.

Thank you,

Cindy Mason

Clerk of Superior Court

Columbia County, Georgia.

clerkinfo@columbia.gsccca.org

www.clerkofcourtcolumbia.com
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